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The Mendon Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Property Tax Classification, 

Monday, November 23, 2015 at 6:45 PM in the Upper Town Hall Meeting Room. 

 

There will be several policy decision alternatives discussed by those present before Selectmen 

determine the guidelines to be established for allocating the percentage of the tax burden for 

residential, commercial, industrial and personal property.  

 

Interested taxpayers may present written testimony by 5:00 pm on November 23, 2015 to the 

Selectmen’s office.  Oral testimony may be given at the hearing but will be limited to three 

minutes per taxpayer. 

 

Information on classification may be obtained from the Assessor’s office in the Town Hall. 
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